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Dear Editor,

By this letter I would like to confirm that the manuscript entitled ‘The distinctive
inflammatory bowel disease phenotype in primary sclerosing cholangitis” (ESPS NO. 11911), has
reached grade A English.

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Sincerely yours,

Rinse K Weersma, MD, PhD, Professor

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology

University of Groningen and University Medical Centre Groningen
Hanzeplein 1, 9700 RB Groningen

The Netherlands.

E-mail: r.x.weersma@umcg.nl



